Doris Meehan
Windham
LD 1373

I am writing to express my support for the passage of LD1373. Maine voters should
NOT be participating in the National Popular Vote Compact. Our founding fathers
knew what they were doing when they created the Electoral College!

This compact ties our electoral votes to big cities and populated states where we
have no say.

Our electoral votes should express the will of the people of Maine, not the opinion
of other states and cities throughout the nation.

Please keep in mind that had this law putting us into the compact taken effect prior
to the last election, Donald J. Trump would have received all 4 of Maine's electoral
college votes rather than Kamala Harris getting the 3 Maine voters willed for her!



